M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 5, 2016
RE:
BG-1 Application – Paving 2017
This project consists of paving repairs at Camp Ernst Middle, Erpenbeck Elementary and Ryle High School.


I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the paving project, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
